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YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
 
Year 6 will have the opportunity to attend a major excursion later this year to Canberra - in Week 5 
Term 4, from Monday 7 November to Friday 11 November 2021. The total approximate cost will be $580. 
 
A deposit of $100 is required to confirm a seat on the trip. Please note that there will be a maximum of 
110 places available for this excursion due to venues and their number limitations. The first 110 deposits 
returned will secure a place. Payments after 110 will be placed on a waiting list. 
 
Part payments can be made at any time at the Front Office during normal school hours or online, with 
FULL payment being required by the end of Week 1 of Term 4 - Friday 14 October 2021. 
 
Should the excursion be cancelled due to travel restrictions and the like, full refunds will be available.  
 
You should note that participation in excursions is a privilege and behaviour issues will be dealt with 
firmly and places forfeited if there are concerns from staff. You will be notified of concerns if they arise. 
 
The itinerary details of the excursion will be sent home as finalised but, briefly, it includes travel to and 
from Canberra, laser tag, rock climbing and visitation to a number of educational sites with 
accommodation. The only additional cost will be morning and afternoon tea and lunch for the bus trip 
down on Day 1 and spending money (no more then $50).  
 
Besides your monetary consideration, please consider if your child will be able to handle the 
requirements and demands of such an extended time away from home.  
 
Any deposits should be paid at the school office during normal school hours or online. If you have any 
questions please see either myself or your child’s teacher. 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Scott Schmutter       Kevin Squires 
Assistant Principal Stage 3      Relieving Principal 
 
                                                                  


